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I oppose this bill and the ban on Diesel fuel sales, Oregon already has programs in 

place to incentivize renewable transportation power. This seems to be another 

deliberate  slap in the face to Oregon farmers, loggers, and truckers. Banning diesel 

fuel will have a negative effect upon the economy and upon the livelihood of rural 

Oregonians. This bill completely overlooks the fact that there are already renewable 

biodiesel options available that could be expanded upon as well. 


